
SPENARD COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
Meeting at 7pm, August 2, 2006, at the Spenard Recreation Center 
 
AGENDA & NEWSLETTER 
 

1. Minutes and Agenda Action  
2. Announcements 
3. Legislative Update – depending on Special Session schedule 
4. Assembly Report – Assembly members Dan Sullivan & Pamela Jennings 
5. Muni Updates – Teri Albrecht 
6. Code Enforcement Update – Rich Fern 
7. Local Projects and Issues Discussions 

a. Ordinances before the Assembly 
b. Tudor & Harding Safety Improvements 
c. 35th & McRae Committee 
d. Minnesota Park issues 

8. Committee Reports 
a. Planning & Zoning – Peggy Auth 
b. Public Safety - Sam O’Connor 
c. Parks – Bob Auth 
d. FCC -  

9. Old and New Business 
  
  
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
*  The public is invited to attend a community meeting on the future of 35th 
Avenue and McRae Road. Mayor Begich will speak with interested community 
members on the status of the road improvement project.  Following the mayor’s 
talk, attendees will partake in a neighborhood-led discussion on safety and 
design concerns led by the 35th & McRae Neighbors for a Safe Community. 
Participants are encouraged to bring their ideas for the project. Municipal staff 
will be available to assist with technical details.   
 
When:  7-9 p.m. Wednesday, August 9th 
Where: Spenard Recreation Center Mtg Rm 
Contacts:  

• Mayor’s Office, 343-7100, mayor@muni.org 
• Mark Wiggin, Turnagain Community Council, tccpresident@yahoo.com 
• Jason Bergerson, Spenard Community Council, jcbergerson@gci.net 
• Kathy Curtis-Johnson, 35th & McRae Neighbors for a Safe Community, 

kathycj@alaska.net 
 

 
* The public is also invited to attend a Candidate Forum, Wednesday August 
16th, Spenard Recreation Center, 7-9 pm.    

 
 

 



COMMUNITY LIAISON: SERGEANT CINDI STANTON 
     Cindi Stanton of the Anchorage Police Department was the Community 
Council Liaison Sergeant.  She has been reassigned for the summer, but we 
hope to see her back this fall.   
 
 
CODE ENFORCEMENT 
     There are many land use, zoning and enforcement issues that need 
resolution.  If you have a code enforcement question, or wish to report a problem,  
Rich can be reached at 343-8039 or by email at FernRA@ci.anchorage.ak.us . 
 
       
GET THE NEWSLETTER BY EMAIL 
     If you receive the newsletter by mail, and you want to keep receiving it, 
contact the Community Councils Center (277-1977 or councils@ak.net) and sign 
up for email delivery.  Also, check out their new and improved website at 
www.communitycouncils.org. 
 
Jason Bergerson, Chair 
Spenard Community Council 
873 Cardigan Circle, Anchorage AK  99503 
561-6928; jcbergerson@gci.net 
 


